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ANNUAL YEAR-END CALENDAR NOTES 
 

Please review and keep in mind the following deadlines. 
 
Contributions 
 
• Contributions of cash to your FJC account sent via U.S. mail (not FedEx, DHL 
or others) must be postmarked by December 31, 2012 to qualify as a 2012 tax 
deduction.  Deliveries by other means must be received by December 31. 
 
• Contributions of securities and mutual fund shares should be made as soon 
as possible, and received by FJC by December 31.  Please notify us in advance 
of the transfer so we can promptly credit your fund. Brokers tend to be busy at 
year-end. 
 
• Contributions of other assets such as real estate, restricted securities or 
privately held stock can be made but require long lead times. 
 
Distributions 
 
December 18, 2012 is the deadline for this year’s grant recommendations.  If 
you would like a charity to receive a grant before year-end, we recommend you 
advise us as early as possible! 

 
 
 
  

INSIDE FJC:  
 
FJC’s Chief Financial Officer 
Carolyn Weiss Speaks at DASH 
2012 - The Diversified Asset 
Show - Investment strategies for 
end-investors  
 
DASH 2012 brought “together some of 
the biggest and most prestigious 
investment conferences in the world, in 
one place under one roof.” It was held in 
London this year. 
 
Carolyn led a discussion about hedge 
funds.  Her session, entitled, “The long 
and short of it: how to balance your 
exposures” covered such areas as: 
  
•  How to manage sector specialization  
   within your portfolio. 
•  How is diversification managed  
   within a portfolio? 
•  Is it still possible to generate  
   “double alpha?” 
•  What level of net long bias should    
   your portfolio include? 

 

GIVING USA 2012 Reports Charitable Giving Up Over Previous Year 
According to Giving USA 2012, total U.S. giving increased last year by 4.0 percent to nearly $298.5 billion.  Individuals 
and families accounted for 88 percent of all charitable giving, including gifts and bequests.  Corporations accounted for 5 
percent.  Religion remains the highest recipient of charitable dollars receiving nearly one-third of 2011’s charitable 
contributions.  Education was the next highest at about 13 percent.  International affairs witnessed its highest gain than in 
previous years, receiving about 8 percent of all donations. 
 
Reuters reported on October 3, 2012 that wealthy U.S. investors plan to donate more to charity in the next three to five 
years or continue giving at current levels. Twenty-four percent of the 700 high-net-worth investors surveyed said they 
planned to give more to charities in the next three-to five years, while 52% said they would give as much as they do now, 
according to the study sponsored by Bank of America Corp. Nine percent said they planned to give less. 

 
CAN YOUR FAVORITE CHARITY USE $500? SPECIAL DONOR PROMOTION!! 

 
FJC will contribute $500 to the Donor Advised Fund of any of our account holders who successfully refer a  
friend or family member who opens a new Donor Advised Fund. A $5,000 minimum opening contribution applies.    
Please feel free to call for details. 
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